
Welcome back to the summer term!  I hope you all had a 
lovely Easter holiday and the sun shone on whatever you 
did.  This is a very busy term and we shall keep you 
informed of the various events and activities that we have 
lined up as the term goes by. 


Year 6 SATs  Our Year 6 pupils will be taking part in their 

end of primary school tests in mid May.  Whilst this is a 

stressful time for them, we shall make sure that they are as 

relaxed and ready as possible.  Please makes sure that they 

have early nights and plenty of breakfast during SATs week!  

Thank you.  


Uniform  I have noticed that some of our children have taken a 

‘relaxed’ approach to the uniform policy.  Please make sure that they 

come to school in the appropriate school uniform and PE kit.  

Thank you. Now that the weather is warmer our children should be 
encouraged to wear their summer uniforms - please remind yourself 

about what our uniform policy is by visiting:

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/about-us/school-
uniform/


And finally…with the weather set to heat up next week, please 
make sure your children come to school complete with sun 
hats, sun cream and full water bottles!  Thank you!

Darley Primary School


25th April 2025


25 Apr - 
NSPCC 
assembly


30 Apr - 
NSPCC 
workshops


5 May - Bank 
Holiday


12 May - Y6 
SATS week


16 May - 
Sports day


21 May - 
Parent pop 
in


23 May - 
Break up


2 Jun - 
Return to 
school


This half term our whole school topic is: ‘British Settlers’

Mon 12th May	 English Grammar, punctuation 

	 	 and spelling papers 1 and 2


Tue 13th May	 English Reading


Wed 14th May	 Maths papers 1 and 2


Thu 15th May	 Maths paper 3

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/



